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county.  However, the Jane in the cemetery was still living in 1831, and if 

Samuel Davis had been her husband, then she should have been listed in the 

1831 transaction. 

 

Likewise, there were no probate or marriage records found for Jane or 

Samuel Davis, nor was there anything at all for Jane or Samuel Davies.  

Even the earliest census and tax records were not helpful toward identifying 

Jane.  It seems that she and her tombstone must remain an enigma for the 

time being.  In that capacity, Jane shares anonymity of sorts with the several 

unmarked graves in the cemetery.  A couple of photographs of some of the 

unmarked, but obvious, graves are given below.  There is nothing more 

known at this time that can be done to identify the occupants of these graves, 

so they will be respected as peaceful pioneers who rest eternally in this 

highly protected area. 

 

 

 


